
LIVE & SILENT AUCTIONS and LIVE MUSIC ALL DAY

Benefitting The Cooper Max Foundation and
Cook Children’s Hospital Music Department

TheCooperMaxFoundation.org

Did you know that September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month?
To spread awareness and honor Cooper, we are hosting a day filled with
music and fun! Save the date and bring your friends to the first annual

“Tippin‘ Our Hats to Cooper Max!” 

Visit our website to learn more about our mission to end childhood cancer.
Sign up for updates and follow us on social media @TheCooperMaxFoundation.

Have questions about sponsorships or donations?
Email us at TheCooperMaxFoundation@gmail.com Stay tuned for more info!

Sunday, September 9 at

Lil’ Red’s Longhorn Saloon

Save the Date!

All proceeds will benefit The Cooper Max Foundation, a 501(c)(3) 
organization that provides support to children and families
affected by childhood cancer, and the Cook Children’s
Hospital Music Department in Fort Worth. 


